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I absolutely OPPOSE ending vote by mail in Oregon.  My husband and I have always 

treasured the ease and convenience of receiving our ballots in the mail in plenty of 

time to review the issues and the candidates and vote appropriately for the best 

candidates and issues.  When we look at the difficulties that voters can face in other 

states, Oregonians are so much better off.  No incredibly long lines to stand in 

regardless of the weather; we can eat and drink whatever we want or need while we 

vote;  we can mail our ballots back or drop them off at convenient locations.  The 

mail-in ballots are secure and safe and we have never had a problem and if isses are 

raised, they are solved and taken care of immediately.  Please keep our precious 

vote-by-mail! 


